November - December 2023

Dear Pastor & Friends,

We wish you a Merry Christmas and a Happy New Year!

We are thankful that Pastor Alexander and a group from Trinity
Baptist were able to come and visit us in Argentina. They were a
blessing and encouragement to us and our church family. They
helped with the painting of the building, passing out flyers and
getting the church ready for our 5th anniversary. Praise the Lord =%
we had a great service with some first time visitors. While going = 8" s}
out to eat with the group, we met Luis, a young
man who had recently migrated from Venezuela.
He has been in Cordoba a few months; so we
invited him to church, and he came that Sunday!

Praise the Lord we have been able to move
forward with our baby Eloise’s paperwork. We
now have a temporary ID for her and just have to
wait to receive her permanent card in the mail!

Earlier this month, Hannah and the ladies of our
church were involved in an annual Ladies
Meeting that 1s organized by some of the
churches in Cordoba. All the ladies had a great

time and were greatly encouraged in the Lord.

We were also able to take a trip North to the city
of Tucuman to visit David’s dad. Larry is doing
much better after his operation. David was able to §
preach at Bethel Baptist and also at a new church
plant started in Termas, Santiago by his brother,
Joshua.

We are so thankful that the Lord has let us return to the field and
that we can serve Him here as a family. Thank you for faithfully
supporting our family and ministry!

In Christ,

David, Hannah, Ingrid, Zoey & Eloise Owens
davidowens@mwbm.org
www.reachingargentina.org
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